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Dates for your diary:  

W/B Monday 22nd October – Half term 

Thursday 1st November – Bag2School collection 

Thursday 1st November – Halloween disco  

Thursday 1st November – Open Afternoon for children starting school Sept 2019  

Friday 2nd November – RWInc. Meeting for Fdn parents - 3.30pm 

Monday 5th – Friday 9th November – All After School Clubs cancelled 

Tuesday 6th – Thursday 8th November – Parent’s Evenings  

Friday 9th November - RWInc. Meeting for Nursery parents - 3.30pm 

Friday 16th November – Children in Need – further details to follow 

Friday 23rd November – Hook-a-bag mufti – details to follow 

Friday 30th November - Chocolate or bottle mufti – details to follow 
 

 

 

 

  
 We are pleased to 

announce that we have 
organised a textile collection 

with Bag2School in order to 
raise funds for the school.  

 

By getting involved in our 
Bag2School collection, you 

have an opportunity to sort 

through your cupboards and 
wardrobes and donate 

unwanted textiles in the bag 
provided – this can include 

adults’ and children’s 

clothes, shoes (tied together 
please), hats, belts, bags 

and soft toys (sorry, no 
uniforms, duvets, pillows or 

cushions). We will receive 

£500 per tonne or £0.50/kg, 
which will be a great boost 

for our fundraising. In 
addition, it will also raise 

awareness amongst the 

children of the benefits of 
recycling. 

 
Bag2School will be collecting 

from our school on 

Thursday 1st November 2018. 
Please put your bag under 

the gazebo by 9am and help 
us have a really good 

collection. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Shoebox Appeal 2018 

 

What to do! 
1. Find an empty shoebox (any size), wrap the lid and 

box with Christmas wrapping paper 
2. Decide if your box is for a boy or girl and what 

age group and write this on the box, or if your box 

is a food parcel for a family 
3. Fill your box with gifts or food. 

 

You’ll be joining thousands of people up and down the 
country who are making a difference to the lives of 

children in some of the poorest countries this Christmas.  
 

Don’t delay; visit the website for gift ideas.  The filled 

boxes can be given to Mrs Trevaskus in the Nursery after 
the half term. 

 

Spooktacular Parade at Victoria             

Join the Sustrans Bike It Plus team for a family themed 

Halloween Parade in Victoria Park this half term on Friday 

26th October, from 10am -2pm.  

Bring your scooters and bicycles as we cycle/scoot around 

the traffic free park or little ones can walk. The Parade will 

run every 20-30 minutes. There will be Big loops or Little 

Loops. The ride will be blasting out some Spooky songs 

and Halloween Howlers. Free craft activities, spooky spokes, 

bat bike flags, pumpkin masks. Limited learn to ride skills 

sessions.   

 

http://www.teech.org/new
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